
Zoning Board of Appeals 

Branford, Connecticut  06405 

Notice of Decision  

The Branford Zoning Board of Appeals met at the Canoe Brook Senior Center, 11 Cherry Hill Road on 

Tuesday, November 20, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. to conduct Public Hearings on   the following applications and 

the decisions are as follows:   

Old Business 

18.8 – 3.  Brian and Nicole Gallagher, 120 Queach Road:  Denied without Prejudice.  

18/10 – 5.  Joseph Tammaro, (unnumbered lot between #233 and #249 East Main Street:  Granted and 

CAM Approved 

New Business                

18/11 – 1.  Amy H. Sherman Trust, / John McCarthy (Adm.)/ Anthony Tompson, Applicant, 129 Linden 

Avenue: Granted 

18/11 – 2.  Janice Blustein and Leslie Greengard JTRS, 223 Linden Avenue: Granted 

James Sette 

Chairman 
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